
Covid-19 Policy 

The First Universalist Church COVID policy is based upon the most up-to-date 

data available to us, and is guided by our values of inclusion, justice, and 
equity for those most at risk. 

• If local wastewater levels, based on the most recent Maine CDC data for 
Androscoggin County, reach the level “Very High,” the use of masks 
indoors for all church activities will be mandatory. 

• Masking is encouraged, but not required, when wastewater levels are 

high, moderate, low, or minimal. 
• If Androscoggin County data are unavailable, Maine CDC state data will 

be used. 

• The CDC data will be reviewed regularly by a designated Board member. 
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